
SPECIAL MEETING 

FEBRUARY 1, 2014 

138 MAIN STREET, CANDOR NY 

 

 

After the Pledge of Allegiance a Special Meeting was called to Order at 10:02 am by the 

Honorable Mayor Eric Halstead to discuss the 2014-2015 Budget. 

 

Those in attendance included Mayor Halstead, Board of Trustees Nancy King, Gary Consalvi, 

Chris Brown; Village Clerk Betsy Lipka.  Deputy Village Clerk Lynne Roberts arrived at 10:20 am.  

Trustee Connie Naughton was not present due to a prior commitment. 

 

After discussing the 2014-2015 budget, the meeting was adjourned at 10:55 am. 


